
 CBDG-2023 Connection Grant 
Public Hearing 

January 9, 2023 
 

The public hearing was called to order by Mayor Audrey Duppong at 6:30pm in the 
Council Chambers with the following council members present: Kevin Emter, Wayne 
Fitterer, Wade Kottre, Doug Martwick, and Brent Swanson.  Absent: Chasity Orcutt.  Also 
present:  Chuck Gerving, James Farell, N Bittner, C Roth and V Horst. 
 
Project: 2023 Connection Project 
 
Purpose:  CDBG Pre-project Hearing 
 
The City of Glen Ullin is pleased to accept grant money for this project to repair and 
replace any broken curb stops or gate valves and install meter pits for unmetered water.  
No comments against this project or any other CBDG project were presented as written 
or oral comments.    
 
With no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Martwick, seconded by 
Swanson.  Motion carried unanimously.   
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